
 Pine River Boat Club
Update July 26, 2020

The maintenance dredge at the mouth was completed on Monday July 20. The repair 
to the north bank will begin on Monday July 27 weather permitting. Again we must 
request members exercise caution if they intend to use the river during the repair. 
Riprap will be installed an additional 55 metres along the bank.

At the Board meeting on July 22 concern was raised that some members may have 
removed stones in the area that was repaired last year. It is vital that no one disturb the 
work that has been done or that will be done to protect against erosion. Access to your 
dock should be by a ramp over the riprap. If you have any questions please speak to 
your harbour master.

We are pleased to see that many members have identified their dock with their name. 
If you have not please see to it before the fall removal.

This is a reminder that there will not be a BBQ at the clubhouse on Civic Holiday 
Saturday due to Covid-19 restrictions.

The club house is now open for the use of the washroom by members and their 
guests. Remember to wash well. There is no regular maintenance so please if you use 
it leave it clean.

It has been reported that harbour masters have encountered difficulties trying to 
contact members. If you have changed your phone number or email address since 
joining the club we will have old useless contact information. Please ensure we are 
kept informed so if something happens that we need to contact you, we can.

This has been an unusual year. Maybe next year we won’t need so many updates.

Gordon Cale
Secretary
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